

March 18, 2024

Dave Finet

RE: Bellingham Housing Authorities Board of Commissioners

Dear Dave:

It is with great pleasure to inform you that I am officially reappointing you to the Bellingham Housing Authorities Board of Commissioners. The Bellingham City Council will be informed of your appointment at their April 8th meeting. Your second term will expire on April 18, 2029, at which time you may be reappointed. The Whatcom County Executive will be appointing you to the Whatcom County Housing Authority Board of Commissioners.

Thank you, Dave, for offering your time and talents to help improve the quality of life in our community. We are looking forward to your contributions to the Board.

Sincerely,

Kim Lund Mayor

tll

cc: Brien Thane, Bellingham-Whatcom Housing Authority

Satpal Singh Sidhu, Whatcom County Executive